
ABATE of NORTH IDAHO 
HOODOO HIPPIES CHAPTER MEETING 

2/4/17 
Call to Order 12:11 pm 
Pledge of Allegiance  
Last months minutes were accepted 
14 members present 
Coordinator Report: Roy reported that new Officers for 2017 were elected. Congrats to Belinda Carson on becoming our new 
 State Coordinator! 
Deputy Coordinator Report: Dave stated that the helmet law could be revised. Spokane Review link is: 
http://www.spokesman.com/stories/2017/jan/30/helmets-should-be-optional-motorcyclists-tell-wash/ 
Secretary Report: No report 

      Membership Secretary Report: We have 72 members. 
     Treasurer Report: Not present Available upon request 

  Legislative Report: At present there is only 1 spot that has an actual biker representing on the panel. If  you got the email that Dave      

Cazel sent calling more that 1 representative in each motorcycle category is needed please respond to it and let your feelings be heard. 

   Old Business:  1)  Poker Walk on March 4
th

 after our meeting.  There is $10 buy in. Roy brought flyers to hang up. $100 motion was 

passed for extra food. Need game ideas. A motion was passed to spend $30 for the price of a $1.00 off drink ticket.  

   2) Beth & Crusty were present and thanked the membership for the help we provided them. 

      New Business: 

1) We have a Spring Opener Committee. Again we need volunteers. Crystal has volunteered for the Bike Show. A SO meeting is set 

up at Curley’s for Feb 11 at 1:00 pm. Please bring your input because it is usually our chapter that makes the Spring Opener what it is! 

2) All the SO Officer positions are filled except for the Sargent at Arm’s which is an appointed position. This position deals with SO 

Security solely and Belinda will ask each chapter for someone to be appointed to this position. More info to come. 

3) The band has been secured for the weekend and it is SLOW BURN. Check these links for their You Tube videos and Facebook 

page. We got a good deal on this band 

Slow Burn Facebook link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gHHxycrN-ys 
     https://www.facebook.com/slowburnrocks 

You Tube videos; https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eo3-XJ9B8qU 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FfX4X854DMI 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qCFODq6H1eg 
 
4) It’s with regret that we announce the passing of Big Dave Bremanour. He was coordinator for Hells Canyon chapter for a long time 
 and will be missed. A motion was passed to send his wife Angelia $50. 
 
5) Frosty Buns Run https://www.facebook.com/events/640393012817171/ 

 
      Woulda –Shoulda-Coulda: Kathy James, no show the quest continues. One of these someone present is gonna win that $100! 

 
50/50 #78253 was drawn by Belinda Carson for $18. She donated $10 back. Thank You! 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:03 pm. 
 
Audio transcript: 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B5277WJzSHK2ZGV4SGhlSjNobUU 
 

NEXT MEETING MARCH 4, 2017 at Noon with the 2017 Poker Walk to follow. 

 
 
 

 

 

   

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gHHxycrN-ys
https://www.facebook.com/slowburnrocks
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eo3-XJ9B8qU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FfX4X854DMI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qCFODq6H1eg
https://www.facebook.com/events/640393012817171/
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B5277WJzSHK2ZGV4SGhlSjNobUU


 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 


